Reps. Maloney and Shays to Push Civil Liberties Oversight Board in FY ’07 Budget
Congressional Leaders Rep. Carolyn Maloney (D-NY) and Rep. Christopher Shays (R-CT) have called for a renewed commitment to proper oversight of civil liberties as America fights the war on terror. Maloney and Shays stated yesterday, "As the Administration claims increased constitutional power it becomes even more important that the board be up and running, and has the teeth to do the job." Click here to read their statement. http://www.voicesofsept11.org/artman/publish/news/article_002533.php The 9/11 Commission recommended the civil liberties oversight board in their report, and VOICES believes that developments such as the NSA Domestic Surveillance program make a robust board more important than ever. “It is crucial that an independent, bipartisan civil liberties board is established with the necessary oversight to ensure that our rights as Americans are not infringed upon,” according to Founding Director Mary Fetchet in a March, 2005 press release. http://www.voicesofsept11.org/pdf/VOICES-3-14-05FetchetspeaksinWashington.pdf VOICES will continue to support Reps. Maloney and Shays in their effort to bring civil liberties oversight back to the government’s agenda. Click here for background on the Civil Liberties Oversight Board. http://www.voicesofsept11.org/artman/publish/911reforms/article_002534.php
